
 
 
 

 
Every day in our community, members of 
the Town of Menasha Fire Department 
answer the call of our families, friends and 
neighbors who are in need of assistance.  
From auto accidents to heart attacks, from 
house fires to carbon monoxide alarms, we 
are there to protect lives and property. 
 
Emergency responders are a special type of 
people, with many different reasons for 
answering the call of duty.  Some like the 
challenges and the adrenaline rush, while 
others like to sharpen their emergency skills 
and techniques.  It takes someone with a 
desire to do something important for the 
community; someone with courage and 
dedication that 
isn’t afraid of 
hard work, and is 
willing to accept 
the challenge of 
a difficult job. 
 
If you’re this kind 
of person, you’re needed as a paid-on-call 
firefighter/first responder. 
 
Becoming a paid-on-call emergency 
responder can be the most rewarding 
experience of your life and allows you to 
reach out to someone in need.  Together 
with the Town of Menasha Fire Department, 
you can ensure that there is always 
someone to “answer the 
call.” 
 
 
 
 

      We need you! 
      Can you fill these boots? 

 

 

 
  
To be a Paid-On-Call Firefighter… 
Several steps are required for all candidates 
to become a firefighter with the Town of 
Menasha, including the following eligibility 
requirements: 
 

 You must be at least 18 years of 
age; 

 You must be a high school 
graduate (or equivalent); 

 You must possess a valid 
Wisconsin driver’s license; 

 You must live within two miles of 
the Town border 

 

The Process… 
Further candidate screening will be used to 
evaluate abilities as they relate to firefighter 
performance.  Candidates will: 
 
 Complete an employment application 
 Attend an informational orientation 
 Participate in a physical agility test 
 Interview with department members 
 Clear a background investigation 
 Participate in a medical exam/drug test 
 Interview with the Fire Chief 

 
If you would like more information about 
becoming a Town of Menasha Paid-On-Call 
Firefighter, please contact: 
 

Division Chief Todd Sweeney 
1326 Cold Spring Road 

Neenah, WI  54956 
(920) 720-7125 

tsweeney@town-menasha.com 
 

If you would like to apply to become a Town 
of Menasha Paid-On-Call Firefighter, please 
follow this link to the employment 
application.  Print and complete your 
application, and return it to the address 
above. 

http://www.town-
menasha.com/resources/employment/ 
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